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Developer plans to build more homes on Muirkirk 

A development firm is discussing with residents of the Montpelier Hills townhouse community plans to construct more homes along Muirkirk Road. 

Berman Enterprises of Rockville has had several meetings with the Montpelier Hills homeowner association board and two meetings in the past two weeks for all homeowners in that community, Kevin Berman said. 

The land to be developed is on both sides of Muirkirk Road east of Montpelier Elementary School. The Prince George's County Council approved 1,000 homes for the area in 1982, a Laurel Leader article from that period said. 

Berman said about a quarter of those were built as part of Montpelier Hills. 

Berman said his firm has presented the homeowners with various options, including townhouses, mid-rise buildings and a combination of the two. 

He said he did not know how many houses his firm would apply to build. "We've taken a strong attitude of working with the community to come up with something everybody is happy with," he said. 

Berman said he hoped to set up another meeting with homeowners for the coming week. 
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